
 

 

 

 

 
 
23 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

May Half-term Year 11 Revision 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the half-term break, I would like to commend 
our Year 11 students for their hard work and positive approach during the first two weeks of 
their GCSE examinations. It has been an excellent start to the examinations and has been 
pleasing to see how well our students have risen to the challenge. 
 
Next week, during the half-term break, we will offer revision sessions at school to further 
support our students in their exam preparation. Subject specialist teachers have designed 
these sessions to provide targeted support to help students consolidate their learning ahead 
of the upcoming exams after half term. 
 
Attached with this letter is the revision timetable detailing the available sessions. Students can 
sign up for the sessions they wish to attend via the link in the message sent with this letter or 
by using the QR code on the timetable. Students are not required to wear their school uniform 
but should come equipped with a pen and revision materials. As the school canteen will be 
closed during the holidays, students attending both morning and afternoon sessions should 
either bring their lunch or may go off-site for lunch. 
 
We strongly encourage students to attend these revision sessions. They are an invaluable 
opportunity to receive specialist support and strengthen their understanding of critical topics. 
Participation in these sessions can significantly improve students' confidence and 
performance in the forthcoming exams. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or need further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Matthew McAuley  
Deputy Headteacher 


